
MUrray Hill 2-6232

New York Office: 99 Park Avenue, New York 16, New York

March 27, 1957

Miss Edith Hunter
The American Council for Judaism 
201 East 57th Street 
New York 22, New York

Dear Miss Hunter:

I have your letter dated March i5th, addressed to Mrs. John 
Dorr, in regard to a print of a photograph included in 'The Family 
of Man ".

Mrs, Dorr has authorized me to inform you that she will be 
most happy to send you a print (8x 10) of the 'Nursing Mother" for 
the purpose you described. I hope to be able to send you the print 
within 10 days.

It may interest you to know that this is also one of the pictures 
included in Mrs. Dorr's book "Mother and Child", which was sponsored 
by the Dorr Foundation and distributed around the world through the 
United States Informatibn Agency and other international organization^

The Dorr Foundation is pleased to send you under separate 
cover a copy of Mrs. Dorr s book, as I feel from the nature of your 
program that the message of her photographs would appeal to you.

Sincerely yours.
For The Dorr Foundation

Tine Everhard
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